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Regional hearings on rate capping 

Local councils will present their views on the Victorian Government’s rate capping policy at public hearings in 

Wodonga on Wednesday 20 July and Euroa on Thursday 21 July. 

The Wodonga hearing will be from 1:15 pm to 2:00 pm at The Cube Wodonga, 118 Hovell St. 

The Euroa hearing will be from 11 am to 12 noon at the Old Flour Mill Gallery, 17 Kirkland Ave. 

The Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee is examining the outcome of the rate capping 

policy on councils’ viability, service impacts on local communities and impacts on the provision of local 

infrastructure. 

Immediately after each of these hearings on rate capping, the Committee will remain at the venue and proceed 

with public hearings on its other inquiry into fire season preparedness. 

More details on the rate capping inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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